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RID BOARD FINAL ELECTION RESULTS 

Susan L. Fox, Incumbent    –  237 votes 

Celeste Myers      –  188 votes 

David J. Sommer, Incumbant    –  167 votes 

Seth Plank      –  144 votes 

Evan Piercey      –  140 votes 

Tristin Oates      –  112 votes 

Lindsey Swanson      –    83 votes 

Congratulations to the top three board candidates who 

will fill the three vacant four-year term positions.  

These directors will be given a ceremonial swearing in 

at the December 17th, 2020 regular board meeting at 9 

AM.  Thanks to all the candidates for taking the time to 

participate in the election. We also wish to thank 

Nanette Corley for her many years on the board and 

wish her well in her future endeavors. 

RID BOARD MEMBER EMAIL ADDRESSES 

If you need to contact our board members, please email 

them at the following addresses: 

Susan Fox  Board1@sheltercove-ca.gov 

David Sommer Board2@sheltercove-ca.gov 

Celeste Myers  Board3@sheltercove-ca.gov 

Jack Hargrave  Board4@sheltercove-ca.gov 

Michael Schad  Board5@sheltercove-ca.gov 

 

Holiday Announcement:  

The District offices will close on Thursday, December 

24th and Friday, December 25th in observance of the 

Christmas holiday and Thursday, December 31st and 

Friday, January 1st in observance of the New Year.  

The District staff wishes you a safe and happy 

holiday season. 

 

COMMENTS: We encourage your District comments, so 

please use your bill stub to provide feedback or write to 

gm@sheltercove-ca.gov 

 

 

CHIEF FRANK KAMBISH PASSES AWAY 

Our former Fire Chief, Frank Kambish, died from a 

heart attack on 11-22-20.  Frank was a great friend and 

mentor to the fire fighters on the Shelter Cove Fire 

Department and was a very respected and loved 

community member. His wife, Carolyn, would like 

everyone to know that there will be a belated gathering 

in 2021, as soon as Covid-19 restrictions are lifted.  

Please keep their family in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

Fire Extinguisher Recharge Reminder: 

The community may bring their fire extinguishers to 

the Fire House on the morning of Thursday, December 

10th, for recharging by Eureka-Humboldt Fire 

Extinguisher, phone 822-2517.  The cost of this service 

will depend on the unit size. 

 

Burning Restriction Now Lifted: 

The State lifted the burning ban but fire conditions in 

Shelter Cove can still be unsafe due to wind and our 

warm micro-climate.  Please call our office at 986-7447 

during regular business hours or the Fire Dept @ 986-

7507 for local fire conditions and call AQMD at 1-866-

287-6329 for burn day information for Shelter Cove 

(Zone 1) after 5 p.m. the day prior to burning.  

Burning is only allowed on authorized Air Quality 

Management District (AQMD) burn days with a valid 

AQMD burn permit on-site.  Permits run from January 

to December and can be obtained online from 

http://www.ncuaqmd.org/. Please call the local AQMD 

office at (707) 443-3093 for further details. 
 

Community Clubhouse Remains Closed: 

The Clubhouse will remain closed for the rest of 2020 

and into 2021 due to Covid-19 restrictions. We 

encourage people to get outside and recreate as much 

as possible this holiday season. Exercise and a good 

dose of sunshine help maintain good health and 

counteract the feelings of isolation. 
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Dear Residents and Property Owners – 

Despite the tremendous challenges and heartache felt this year by all, our community and the District has made great 

strides to improve the quality of life in Shelter Cove. I am thankful for the hard work and dedication performed all 

year long by the staff of the District and our Board of Directors. I am also grateful for the efforts and aspirations of 

many individuals and families in the community who have given us a safer, healthier and cleaner community.  

I wish you and yours a very merry Christmas and Holiday Season and I wish you all happiness and good health in 

the coming New Year.  

Justin 

 

P.S.     

Please enter the link below into your web browser to see a video of swearing in ceremony of Deputy Tom Allman 

with Humboldt County Sheriff Billy Honsal in Shelter Cove.  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/HumboldtSheriff/posts/ 

Look for the video post, dated December 1st. You won’t need a Facebook account to watch. But you will see a 

splash page that will ask you to “log in.” Just click on “not now” and scroll down the page to watch the video. 

 

P.P.S. 

December RID Board Meeting  

Thu, Dec 17, 2020 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM (PST)  

 

Please join the December 17th Board meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/963524501  

 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when the meeting starts: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/963524501 
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